
I am happy to know that the One-Hundredth Meeting of the State Level Bankers’
Committee will be held on 12th September 2007.

The participation of banks in the economic development of the State and in improving
the quality of life of the people can be of considerable and direct benefit. I am sure the
State Level Bankers’ Committee will address all relevant issues related to the above
subject.

I wish the deliberations of the State Level Bankers’ Committee every success.

( Gopalkrishna Gandhi )
Governor of West Bengal

Raj Bhavan,
Kolkata
August 12, 2007
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